# GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS District Business Office

TO:

Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM:

Kimberly L. Ptak

**DATE:** 

**JUNE 30, 2014** 

RE:

AWARD OF GBS FIELDHOUSE BLEACHER BID

### Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a bid for fieldhouse bleachers at GBS to Carroll Seating in the amount of \$42,920.

# **Background**

At the March 10, 2014 board meeting, the Board approved a capital outlay request for fieldhouse bleachers at GBS to be funded out of the FY 14/15 building budget allocation. Following is the description provided by Gary Freund at the March 10<sup>th</sup> board meeting.

# Fieldhouse Bleachers

\$43,000 (estimate)

Currently fully erected aluminum bleachers are used in the fieldhouse and then are rolled into a storage room. The bleachers are not kept permanently in the fieldhouse because they don't fold up for easy storage and can be a safety hazard due to the metal edges. The new bleachers are portable, accordion-style bleachers that will fold up into three corners of the fieldhouse and will easily fold out for track and field events. The new bleachers will maintain safety for the students and free up needed space in the storage room. The new bleachers have plastic edges.

\$43,000

# **Bids**

**Estimate** 

Carroll Seating	\$42,920
Larson Equipment	\$46,650
Northstar	\$50,458